



PANTOMIME TICKET APPLICATION
The Pantomime Adventures of Peter Pan at His Majesty’s Theatre – Tuesday 6 December 2022 at 7pm
 
Completed forms can be emailed to hello@aberdeenperformingarts.com, 
posted to Music Hall, Union Street, AB10 1QS, or dropped off at the Music Hall box office. The deadline for applications is Friday 11 November. 
 
Successful groups will be notified by Friday 18 November.  
 
Name of Organisation: 




Contact Name: 

 Address: 

 
Contact Telephone Number: 

 
Contact Email Address: 

 
 
Does your organisation agree to be involved in any publicity/photography?
YES/NO (please delete applicable) 
 
 
Registered Charity Insert Charity Number

YES/NO (please delete applicable)



Number of tickets required (please be specific – applications that say ‘as many as possible’ may not be considered): 


  
Access Requirements
Please note that where specific access requirements are requested an alternative performance may be offered to accommodate the request. 
 
Please indicate how many of the following spaces you require: 
 
Wheelchair seats: 
 

 

Audio description:  


 

BSL: 
 

 
 
Supporting Information: Please give a brief statement on how these tickets will benefit your organisation.
(Max 300 words)


Criteria for judging 
This application is open to any group, school, registered charity or organisation based in the Aberdeen City and Aberdeenshire areas.  Tickets will be awarded to as wide a variety of applicants as possible, however we receive several hundred applications each year and unfortunately it is not possible to fulfil all requests. The awards will be based on the supporting information provided in the application. 
 
It is unlikely that multiple entries from different divisions of the same organisation will all be successful. Organisations should consider making one application and, if successful, divide the tickets between the different branches or divisions. The decisions will be final and no correspondence will be entered into. Only successful applicants will be contacted.  If you have not been contacted by Aberdeen Performing Arts by 18 November then unfortunately your application has been unsuccessful on this occasion.
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